DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
San Francisco Regional Office

90 Seventh Street, Suite 5-300 (W) ' ‘ M s
San Francisco, CA 94103-6706

CENTERS FOR MEDICARE & MEDICAID SERVICES

DIVISION OF MEDICAID & CHILDREN'S HEALTH OPERATIONS

JAN 2 9 2013

Patricia McManaman

Director, Department of Human Services
P.0O. Box 339

Honolulu, HI 96809-0339

Dear Ms. McManaman:

I am writing to inform you that Hawaii’s State Plan Amendment (SPA) No. 12-008 has been
approved. This SPA was submitted to my office on November 21, 2012, and establishes new
provider screening and enrollment requirements for Medicaid and Children’s Health Insurance
providers participating in Hawaii’s fee-for-service program. The provisions of this SPA are in
compliance with Federal regulations under 42 CFR Part 440. The approval of this SPA is
effective October 1, 2012 as requested.

Attached are copies of the new State Plan pages to be incorporated within Hawaii’s approved
State plan:

e Section 4.46, pages 79z2-79z5

If you have any questions, please contact Christy Bonstelle at (415) 744-3522, or
christy.bonstelle@cms.hhs.gov .

Sincerely,

\s\
Gloria Nagle, Ph.D., MPA
Associate Regional Administrator
Division of Medicaid & Children’s Health Operation

cc: Kenny Fink, Med-QUEST Administrator
Tom Durran, CMS Pacific Area Representative



